
To: LAS employees, students and families 
 

From: Susan Tollefson, Superintendent 
 

Re: School Calendar Change for April 22, 2019 
 

Date: February 15, 2019 
 

As of February 15, 2019, L’Anse Area Schools has had 7 days of school cancelled 
during the 2018-19 school year. Six of these days were due to winter weather and one 
was Friday, Nov 16, 2018 after very low attendance on Nov. 15th. The district can apply 
for up to 3 additional ‘forgiven’ snow days this year, if we make up the Nov 16th day. 
According to the Michigan Department of Education, days missed for low attendance 
must be made up prior to applying for the additional 3 days. April 22, 2019, the Monday 
after Easter, will be our make up day. We apologize for any inconvenience this schedule 
change may cause but are hopeful that the advance notice will be helpful. Other than 
April 22nd, we should not have to make up any additional days unless we experience 
the unlikely event of having more than 3 more snow days after today. 
 


